
From: patty_jerving@wi.rr.com <patty_jerving@wi.rr.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 5:40 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Juvenile Correctional Facility 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
I am against the Juvenile Correctional Facility being planned for my neighborhood.  Please forward this 
to whom it needs to go.  Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Patty Jerving 
5221 N. 48th St. 
Milwaukee, WI 53218 
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